
160763

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

NOT FOR SALE

"Cats",

 x  inches  |  Charcoal on paper

Estate signed

160806

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

NOT FOR SALE

"Facebook Image",

7 x 9 inches  |  Charcoal on paper

Estate stamped lower right

160807

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

NOT FOR SALE

Untitled,

7 x 9 inches  |  Acrylic on paper

Estate signed

161502

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

NOT FOR SALE

Untitled, "The Green Room",

10 x 13.375 x 8.875 inches  |  Mixed
media assemblageUnsigned

161503

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

NOT FOR SALE

Untitled, "Packed for Wilson & Co.",

8 x 15.125 x 6.75 inches  |  Mixed
media assemblageUnsigned



160776

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

Fox and Grapes, 2015

3.75 x 5.25 inches  |  Pencil on paper

Signed on back

160760

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"Playground",

 x  inches  |  Pencil on paper

Estate signed

160768

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

Oh,

5.625 x 3.875 inches  |  Pencil on
paperSigned lower right

160775

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

Doll, 2015

5 x 5 inches  |  Pencil on paper

Signed lower right

160761

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

"Circlist Nude",

 x  inches  |  Pencil on paper

Estate signed



160764

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"Your Horse is Beautiful",

 x  inches  |  Pencil on paper

Estate signed

160777

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

Cape Man, 2013

5.75 x 3.75 inches  |  Acrylic on paper

Signed on back

160762

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

"Interlocking",

 x  inches  |  Pencil on paper

Estate signed

160769

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

"Field Study",

10.875 x 3 inches  |  Acrylic on yupo

Estate signed

160773

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"Bear Dog",

7 x 7.5 x 8 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageEstate signed



160781

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"Yellow and Green",

4 x 14 x 1.5 inches  |  Acrylic on board

Estate signed

160770

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

View from the Tram, 2016

7.875 x 10 inches  |  Pencil on paper

Signed on back

160765

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

"Phil",

 x  inches  |  Pencil on paper

Estate signed

160772

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

"Rabbit Run Amok",

10 x 14.5 inches  |  Charcoal on
paperEstate signed

160808

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"Yellow, Green and White" Quadtych,

4 x 19 x 1.5 inches  |  Acrylic on board

Estate signed



160778

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

Spitzberg,

10.625 x 6.25 inches  |  Acrylic on
paperSigned on back

160780

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"Nailed It",

4.625 x 7.875 x 1.875 inches  |  Mixed
media assemblageEstate signed

160774

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"Questionable Optics", 1996

3 x 11 x 1.875 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160782

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"Schematic",

7.375 x 7.375 x 2.375 inches  |  Mixed
media assemblageEstate signed

160766

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

"Circlism",

8.625 x 7.5 inches  |  Pencil on paper

Estate signed



160767

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

Jews on the Beach,

 x  inches  |  Pigment Print

Estate signed

160779

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

SOLD

"Cork Supply Curve",

6.25 x 16.625 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageEstate signed

160803

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"Two", 2017

11 x 14 inches  |  Acrylic on yupo

Estate signed

160771

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

NOT FOR SALE

"De Kooning's Peel Out",

10.625 x 15 inches  |  Acrylic on yupo

Estate signed

160804

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"One", 2017

14 x 19 inches  |  Acrylic on yupo

Estate signed



160783

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

"Funk Zone",

7.75 x 19 x 4 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageEstate signed

160805

KOPLIN, PHILIP.

NOT FOR SALE

"Many", 2017

38 x 25 inches  |  Acrylic on yupo

Estate signed

160784

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

NOT FOR SALE

Untitled, 2007

7.375 x 5.625 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160785

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

NOT FOR SALE

Untitled, 2007

6.375 x 5.125 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160793

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

Abe and Molly, 2016

4 x 4 x 1.5 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back



160786

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

Untitled, 2007

7.75 x 9 x 1.5 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160788

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

Gwendolyn, 2017

4.75 x 4.5 x 1.5 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160791

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

Conwy Castle, 2016

5 x 4.375 x 1.5 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160794

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

Best Regards, 2015

5.125 x 9.25 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160796

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

Plum Window, 2016

4 x 4.875 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back



160789

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

Bill, 2017

4.5 x 5 x 1.5 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160790

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

Little Sailor, 2017

4 x 6 x 1.5 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160792

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

Ballroom Dancing, No Date

4 x 6 x 1.5 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160797

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

June Bug in her New Room, 2017

4.5 x 4.75 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back

160798

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

NOT FOR SALE

"Sweet Float" (Floating Garden), 2010

6 x 7.75 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back



160809

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

Still Life 1, 2017

5 x 7 inches  |  Oil on board

Signed on back

160810

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

Still Life 2, 2016

5 x 7 inches  |  Oil on board

Signed on back

160811

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

Still Life 3, 2017

5 x 7 inches  |  Oil on board

Signed on back

160812

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

Still Life 4, 2017

5 x 7 inches  |  Oil on board

Signed on back

160787

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

Travis and Clara, 2017

9.875 x 5.5 x 1.5 inches  |  Mixed
media assemblageSigned on back



160795

MCCRACKEN, VIRGINIA.

SOLD

F. E. Gardner, Fargo, N.D. , 2017

5.875 x 8.75 inches  |  Mixed media
assemblageSigned on back


